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Dear Mr. Jenkins,
 
The Office of the Washington State Auditor has received and completed our response
to your public records request sent in via email, as follows:
 

Per the state's Public Records Act (PRA), I am writing to request any and
all whistleblower or other complaints from Jan 1, 2010 to the present
regarding Dr. Daniel Clark (psychologist, Washington State Patrol) or that
mention the WSP's hiring process or psychological evaluation process.
Key search words should include, but not be limited to: Daniel Clark, Dan
Clark, Dr. Daniel Clark, Dr. Dan Clark, Dr. Dan, psychologist, Washington
State Patrol hiring, psychological exam, psychological evaluation.
 
I am a reporter working on a deadline, thus time is of the essence with
this request. I would ask that you provide the records electronically and
in installments as they become available.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions/clarifications.

 
In response, we searched our Whistleblower, Fraud and Hotline systems and found
no responsive records to fulfill your request with us.  So you are aware, per our
retention schedule we only keep rejected Whistleblowers 3 years, opened
Whistleblower cases 5 years, Fraud investigations 5 years and Hotline complaint
records for 3 years.  Please let us know if you have any questions, concerns or issues
regarding this request.  We will now consider this request closed.
 
Sincerely,
 
 

Mary Leider, CPRO
Public Records Officer, Office of the Washington State Auditor
(564) 999-0919 | www.sao.wa.gov
Sign up here to be the first to know when we release news & alerts.
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